RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

Your ret:

25" January 2002

Dr. C Jamieson
C/O Anaesthetics Department
Antrim Area Hospital

Bush Road
Antrim

Dear Dr. Jamieson

RACHAEL FERGUSON

Thank you for your statement regarding the care of Rachel Ferguson.

I have forwarded a copy of your statement to the Trust’s Solicitor for perusal prior to
forwarding it to Mr Lecky Coroner for Greater Belfast.

I note that you do not make refé:énce to the post entry note, which you made on 13-6-
01. I think it is important that you do refer to it. Do you wish to amend your

statement? I am returning a copy for your attention.

Yours sincerely

THERESE BROWN
RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

RF - ALTNAGELVIN 022-056-154



